
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the La Puente Activity Center in fiscal year 2024.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of La Puente, located at 15900 E. Main 

St., La Puente, CA 91744.  

 

The funding would be used for the construction of a new 2,340 square foot multipurpose activity 

center building with a 2,400 square foot covered patio area, concrete volleyball/badminton court, 

and rock-climbing wall element. Currently, the city lacks functional use of a large open floor 

plan facility to accommodate youth sports, fitness classes, clubs, community meetings, 

workshops, and larger events for seniors. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because the proposed facility will improve resident services and provides for a large area to hold 

resource and job fairs for small businesses, veterans, and health care providers.  
  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grace F. Napolitano 

Member of Congress 


